
INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM
Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District

TO: Tukwila Pool MPD Board

FROM: Jennafer Price Cargill, Executive Director

DATE: August 21, 2014

SUBJECT: Ad hoc transition committees update

ISSUE

An update on the progress of the ad hoc committees formed to transition the Tukwila Pool
operations to the TPMPD

FINANCIAL IMPACT

none

BACKGROUND

In July, the TPMPD Board voted to form four ad hoc committees to address the various work
necessary to transition to self-operating. Those committees were: Hiring, Logistics, Budget and
Legal. 

DISCUSSION

For information purposes only. All the members have been appointed to the Hiring Committee and
their first meeting was August 19th. 

ATTACHMENTS

none
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